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    224  Congregational Liaisons

from 1,276 WELS congregations

1,489  Household campaign visits

Campaign Update
JULY 1, 2020

GIVING

$1,709,347 Donated or Pledged to ECW

2,757 Total Gifts

1,792 Donors

PRAY FOR OUR CAMPUS
Dear Risen Good Shepherd of the Sheep,

Bless all our 2020 graduates in whatever way they 
serve you. Bless our new and returning students with 
an understanding that the current crisis in our world 
underlines the reason they are studying for gospel 
ministry: to give eternal hope to a dying world. Bless 
our faculty and staff with love for all those you send 
to study on our hill. Give our entire synod a renewed 
joy in your gospel and an increasing willingness to 
support generously the work of that gospel. Hear us, 
for your love and mercy’s sake, Lord Jesus!  Amen.

~ MLC President Rich Gurgel and his wife, Sue
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CAMPAIGN PAUSED
We are grateful for all who continue to 
support MLC and our EQUIPPING CHRISTIAN 
WITNESSES campaign with their prayers and 
offerings. Even though we have paused the 
campaign in sensitivity to the challenges 
so many are facing with COVID-19, we are 
praying for a restart as soon as possible 
under the direction of MLC’s new president, 
Pastor Rich Gurgel. 

Campaign Goal:   $18M

CONGREGATIONAL  
PARTNER GRANT PROGRAM

604 
Students 

Receiving Grants

$499,618 
Submitted for Matching

We report these 2019-2020 statistics to demonstrate 
our need to match about $500,000 in CPGP 
congregational gifts every year. Our ECW goal of $3-
5M will allow us to match these gifts for years to come.

from 44 WELS conferences

COMMUNICATIONS   
       38 Conference Coordinators

    244  Congregational Liaisons 

                       from 1,276 WELS congregations

1,504  Household campaign visits

278 
Participating 

Congregations

Campaign Update
NOVEMBER 4, 2020

GIVING

$2,223,054 Donated or Pledged to ECW

3,624 Total Gifts

2,141 Donors

THE NEXT GENERATION
COVID-19 has had a major impact on our 
congregations and schools . . . and how we all do our 
Savior’s work together. That’s true at Martin Luther 
College, the WELS College of Ministry, as well. But in 
many ways, the pandemic has further reinforced the 
need for preparing the next generation of pastors, 
teachers, and staff ministers.  
 
Learn more in this month’s edition of WELS Connection: 
mlc-wels.edu/wels-connection-10-20
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CAMPAIGN CONTINUES
Our promotion of the ECW campaign has been 
paused by COVID-19 restrictions.  However, the needs 
for ministry recruitment, increased student financial 
assistance, and campus facility enhancements are 
still very real. An extension of the campaign until 
June 30, 2022, has been approved by the Conference 
of Presidents, and requests for presentations and 
materials have already increased through the fall 
months. Watch for more updates as we re-energize our 
efforts to celebrate the silver anniversary of MLC!

Campaign Goal:   $18M

CONGREGATIONAL  
PARTNER GRANT PROGRAM

604
Students 

Receiving Grants

278
Participating 

Congregations

We report these 2019-2020 statistics to demonstrate our 
need to match about $500,000 in CPGP congregational gifts 
every year. Our ECW goal of $3-5M will allow us to match 
these gifts for years to come.

COMMUNICATIONS
       
        39 Conference Coordinators 
         from 44 WELS conferences
 
    
    244  Congregational Liaisons 
                       from 1,276 WELS congregations

1,532  Household campaign visits

$499,618 
Submitted for Matching

Campaign Update
FEBRUARY 5, 2021

GIVING

$2,776,672 Donated or Pledged to ECW

4,645 Total Gifts

2,493  Donors
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ATHLETIC CENTER FUNDED!
Thanks to the gift of two generous donors, our 
new athletic center is fully funded. This facility, 
named the Betty Kohn Fieldhouse, will be located 
at the MLC Athletic Field Complex west of the 
main campus, near the soccer and baseball fields. 
This 36,000-square-foot indoor turfed facility 
will feature large practice areas, baseball/softball 
batting cages, golf simulators, and locker rooms. 
In April, the MLC campus family will celebrate the 
groundbreaking of the fieldhouse, with student 
use anticipated by the beginning of 2022.
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Participating 

Congregations

We report these 2019-2020 statistics to 
demonstrate our need to match about 

$500,000 in CPGP congregational gifts every 
year. Our ECW goal of $3-5M will allow us to 

match these gifts for years to come.
$543,638 

Submitted for Matching
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Campaign Update
MARCH 5, 2021

GIVING

$3,151,105 Donated or Pledged to ECW*

4,767 Total Gifts

2,518 Donors
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WE’RE BREAKING GROUND!
The campus family of Martin Luther College 
asks you to rejoice with us as we celebrate the 
groundbreaking ceremony for the BETTY KOHN 
FIELDHOUSE, a new athletic center at Martin 
Luther College.

Join us virtually at mlc-wels.edu/streams
Saturday, April 10, 10:00 am CDT

607
Students 

Receiving Grants

280
Participating 

Congregations

We report these 2020-2021 statistics to 
demonstrate our need to match about 

$500,000 in CPGP congregational gifts every 
year. Our ECW goal of $3-5M will allow us to 

match these gifts for years to come.
 $545,638 

Submitted for Matching

CONGREGATIONAL  
PARTNER GRANT PROGRAM

*Number doesn’t include the special gift    
  for the Betty Kohn Fieldhouse


